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Meet Doctor Renner!

We’re thrilled to welcome Dr. Renner to our
team! We're excited for the compassionate
care and fresh perspectives she will bring to
Animal Health Care Center. Join us in giving
Dr. Renner a warm welcome!

Click here to learn more about
Dr. Renner

October 1st, 2024

This Halloween, while we indulge in sweet
treats, let’s not forget the hidden dangers for
our furry friends! Follow the link below to check
out our article on chocolate toxicity to discover
why chocolate is a no-go for pets and how to
keep them safe from spooky snacks this

season!
Chocolate Toxicity in Dogs:

What You Need to Know

Calendar

Come and see us at the Madison Street Festival on
Saturday, October 5th!

Click here to check-out all of the paw-some

Halloween fun at Clawington this month!

Holiday Hours:

November 28th - CLOSED for Thanksgiving
November 29th - OPEN regular business hours
December 24th - OPEN 8:00 - 12:00 for Christmas
Eve

December 25th - CLOSED for Christmas Day
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